
GAAC 9/19/16 
Attending: Donie Bret-Harte, Sean Topkok, Roman Makarevich, Mike Castellini, Mitch 
Reed, Sean McGee, Robin Shoaps, Anne Beaudreau (by phone), Holly Sherouse, Shelly 
Baumann, Mike Daku (by phone) 
 
I. Minutes from our meeting of 9/09/16 were approved. 
 
II. Updates from the graduate school. Graduate Dean Mike Castellini let us know that 
there will be both large and small issues for GAAC from the graduate school (Shelly 
Baumann will shortly brief us on some operational issues from the graduate school).  
With respect to large issues, he drew our attention to the announcements from President 
Johnson last week on the first phase of strategic pathways, but Mike hasn’t heard yet how 
the Board of Regents 



procedure for program deletion was forwarded to GAAC members.  It is still under 
development, and will be discussed further. 
 
V.  GAAC reviewed updates on all the course proposals that are currently under 
consideration.  Most need some revisions. GAAC passed 2-GCCh.: Course Change / 
Stacking: FISH F612 - Fish Conservation Biology. 
 
VI.  New assignments were made. 
 
VII.  GAAC will meet again in the week of October 17. A Doodle poll will be sent 
around to try again to identify a time that works for everyone.  Any course proposals that 
are revised satisfactorily can be passed by email in the meantime (readers please send the 
revised paperwork to Donie and Jayne, and an email vote will be conducted).  

http://www.uaf.edu/files/uafgov/16-17_2-GCCh_3-UCCh_FISH-F612-F413_Fish-Conservation-Biology.pdf

